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TUELECTRIC May 4, 1992

Williars J. Cahill, Jr.
cmr m rmanu

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES)
DOCKET N05. 50-445 AND 50-446
RESPONSE TO NRC COMMENTS ON THE
CPSES PHYSICAL SECURITY PLAN REVISION 12

REF: NRC Letter from A. Bill Beach to William J. Cahill, Jr.
dated April 14, 1992

Gentlemen:

The CPSES Physical Security Plan has been corrected as requested in the
referenced letter. In accordance with 10CFR50.4, f our (4) copies (copy
numbcrs 13, 14, 15, and 16) of the corrected page 7 are enclosed. Also
enclosed are four (4) copies of a supplementary ' Summary of Changes" which
describes the correction. The corrected page 7 and the supplemental summary
should be inserted into the Revision 12 copy currently in your possession.
Only the original page 7 should be removed and destroyed.

The enclosure to this letter contains SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION as defined in
10CFR72.21; consequently, the enclosure should not be placed in the Public
Document Room.

Sincerely,

William J. Cahill. Jr.

'

gy.
J. S. Marshall )
Generic Licensing Manager

DNB/dnb
Enclosure

c - Mr. R. D. Martin, Region IV w/ enclosure (copy numbers 17 and 18)
Resident Inspectors CPSES (2) w/o enclosure
Mr. T. A. Bergman, NRR w/o enclosure
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Mr. B. E. Holian, NRR w/o enclosure h ,
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